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Good day, Gators! 

  
The first day of the fall semester is just days away, and I wish all of 

you the best as you get ready for the start of the academic year. 
  
Fall 2020 will be a semester like no other at UHD, but I am confident 

that we have put plans in place to support your success and ensure 
your safety. The video in this message presents a preview of what to 

expect this semester and the measures taken to provide all of you with 
a safe environment for learning and working. 
 

 
  
Thank you for your hard work in preparing for Fall 2020. I look forward 
to a successful semester! 

  
Sincerely, 

  
Antonio D. Tillis, Ph.D. 
Interim President, University of Houston-Downtown 

  
Video can also be viewed online. 
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